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Lincoln Branch
	Minutes of Monthly meeting of Lincoln Submariners Association

At

The RNA Club 21st July 2019


1. The Chairman opened the meeting at :- 1230
2. Members present :- There were 9 members present.
3. Apologies:- Were received from, D.Bussey, A.Last, P.Langdon-Manning .R.Elrick  A.Jeffrey A.Green, S.Unwin, J.Hobson, 
4. Obituaries: "In Memoriam" sheet was passed round for all to read, during which

a minutes silence was held for those that have crossed the bar, followed by our prayer.
5. Minutes of the last meeting: The minutes of the last meeting were accepted as a true record.












6. Matters arising: There were no matters arising. 
7. Chairman’s Report:-  


1) Having just returned from attending a meeting of the NMC at Faslane, the Chairman gave a brief


update on the progress being made on the Submariners Association attaining "Charitable Status".



2) He thanked those that supported AFD, adding that the Wine/Water bottles raised £80.
7(a)  Lincoln A.F.D 2019 report by M.Williams:-



The day went well!  However  the RAF's flypast was intended to go up and down the High Street  North to South and vice versa  but they got it wrong, going East to West and vice versa instead.

The Sea Cadets from T.S. Wrangler did a very good job of carrying our Standard in the absence of our 

Standard Bearer. As a "thank you" the branch voted to donate £50 to them. The Sea Cadets went on to win

the Drill Parade again!

Unfortunately the sale of AFD Raffle tickets on the day did not go well due to a slight hic-cup in organisation. this draw will take place at the Concert of Remembrance given by the Lincolnshire Fire and Rescue band
at Robert Pattison School in October.

Next year will be a special year as Jackie Kirk will be Mayor of Lincoln

       8. Correspondence: 



1) The annual invite to the RAF Battle of Britain Memorial Service held at Lincoln Cathedral was read


out. Our Branch will not be attending. (The Secretary to respond)
       9. Secretary's Report:-



1) 2020 Diaries. Gentlemen orders for these are now being taken, please let the Secretary know if you 


wish to have one. The list will close at the September meeting.



2) It has been suggested that we have a branch trip to the Submarine Museum at Gosport. There is support


for this among members at the meeting. The Social Secretary will now go ahead and try to arrange this.



3) R.N. joining date. The Secretary thanked all members for responding to this request.
      10.  Treasurer's report:-

Monthly Statement 26/05/2019

Opening Balance

£2,641.38             Monies Paid out last month

Meeting collection

      £32.80            CASD Pins

£10.00

Branch Balance    

£2,664.18

Meeting Collection

     £26.50

     
      11.  Social Secretary:-  Nothing to report.
      12.  Welfare:-



1)  The Secretary informed the branch that he had received an E-mail from the daughter of Ian Davies,


Sonia Beal, informing him that her Dad is in a Care home for a short stay until his bungalow can be renovated.


The Care Home is "Meadows" Louth Road, Grimsby. The Secretary was trying to get Ian's RN joining date, and

Sonia kindly replied for him. Our Chairman stated that he would visit Ian at the home.


2) M.Brockelsby has been in contact with Margaret and Alex Last, they are ok!
      13.  AOB:-



1) The Chairman reminded everyone that the branch Mobility Scooter is still in his garage. Alan Jupp


is interested using it. The Chairman will arrange with Alan for him to deliver it to him. On the one stipulation


that when Alan no longer requires the scooter it is to be returned to the branch.



2) M.Williams thanked the branch for the support shown at the unveiling of the First World War 


Ensign from HMS Maenad. 



3) The Chairman proceeded to sell AFD Raffle tickets at the meeting, they will be on sale at future


meetings until the draw in October. (As stated in the AFD Report given by M.Williams)



4) T.Eynon informed members that there are "London Underground Passes" available on the internet.

Conditions apply!



5) The Secretary tended his apologies of absence for the next meeting.

There being no further items for discussion the meeting was SHUT at 1332
NEXT MEETING SUNDAY 18th August 2019

